
 

 

 Claude Watson School for the Arts 
Telephone: (416)-395-3180 

www.claudewatson.org 

Laura Jones - Principal 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s): 
 
We are pleased to announce that an audio/visual recording of Celebration of Music 2019 will be available 
for purchase.  The cost is $20.00. Unlike past years, this recording will be a fundraiser, with proceeds 
going to the Music Department. 
 

Celebration of Music ‘19 
Thursday December 19, 2019 
Earl Haig Secondary School 
Cringan Hall - 6:30 pm 

 
 
Next Steps: 

1. CWSA is now accepting payment for the recordings.  This can be done online at – 
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com 

2. After the performance has been recorded and prepared and once payment has received we will 
send you the recording. 

 

Reminder of Performance Etiquette 
Based on feedback from parents let us remind everyone of the CWSA Performance expectations: 

 Flash photography and lights are a distraction to everyone and especially dangerous to the 
students performing on stage, please NO photographs and NO video-recording. 

 The aisles and door entrance ways need to remain clear for students coming off and on stage for 
performance cues. Please leave aisles clear. 

For years, CWSA has generously offered a professional a recording of the performances for $20 to allow 
all parents/guardians the opportunity to enjoy the show while retaining a keepsake for years to come, 
please purchase a recording and allow all parents to enjoy the show without distraction. 
Thank-you for your support in making Reflections an enjoyable experience for all! 
 
Kind Regards, 
Ms. Jones 
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